
 

 

Attachment B – Additional Project Information 

Grass Lawn Park Softball Field #1 and Hartman Park Baseball Infield Synthetic Turf Replacement 

Project 

Project Discussion 

The synthetic turf infill that will be installed at Grass Lawn Park Softball Field #1 will be the same 

thermoplastic elastomer (TPE) material that is currently used on Grass Lawn Park Multi-Use Field 2.  This 

is a safe and eco-friendly material that is a durable alternative to crumb rubber.  

The synthetic turf infill that will be installed at Hartman Park Baseball Infield will be a cork material.  This 

is also a safe and eco-friendly material that can closely represent natural turf, offering similar “ball 

bounce” and great playing conditions.  

Project-Related Community/Stakeholder Outreach  

Project information will be available through the City website, social media and signage. 

Bidding 

In 2021, the City joined Sourcewell as a participating agency for its Cooperative Purchasing program 

(Account Number: 43833) which allows the City to use the buying power of government, education, and 

nonprofit organizations to competitively solicited and awarded contracts.  Using Sourcewell allows the 

City to streamline the procurement process. Cooperative purchasing is “Procurement conducted by, or 

on behalf of, one or more Public Procurement Units” as defined by the American Bar Association Model 

Procurement Code for State and Local Governments.  Public Works used the Sourcewell Purchasing 

Cooperative to obtain a quote from Coast to Coast Turf LLC.   

 

Fiscal Information 

Current Project Budget  

Parks CIP $2,450,461 

Total Funding $2,450,461 
  
  
Estimated Project Costs  

Design  $79,730 
Construction  $1,701,930 
Contingency $119,135 

Total Estimated Project Cost $1,900,795 
  
Budget Difference $549,666 

 

   
   

 

 



 

 

 

Field Layouts 

Grass Lawn Park Softball Field #1 

 

Hartman Park Baseball Infield 

 

 

 


